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September 16, 2022

TO: Mayor Jerry L. Demings
-AND-
County Commissioners

THROUGH: Danny P. Banks (WA~ o
Deputy County Administrator

FROM: James M. Fitzgerald, Fire Chief 7 '8 /J‘\Jv‘“ Fen
Fire Rescue Department

CONTACT: Mike Wajda, Deputy Fire Chief /V\ﬁ/jyl/é

Phone Number: 407-836-9102

SUBJECT: October 25, 2022 — Consent Agenda ltem
FY 2022-2023 Central Florida Fire Consortium Annual Fee

In 2014, Orange County, Florida entered into the Interlocal Agreement Central Florida Fire
Consortium through an initial 10-year term contract for the use of a facility located at
2966 W. Oakridge Road, Orlando, FL 32809 for essential Firefighting, Emergency
Medical Services, and Emergency Management training.

Currently, the following organizations are active members of the consortium: 1) Orange
County, 2) City of Orlando, 3) Reedy Creek, 4) Greater Orlando Aviation Authority, 5) City
of Ocoee, 6) City of Winter Garden, and 7) City of Winter Park.

Under this agreement, member organizations pay Valencia College Fire Rescue Institute
an annual fee to utilize the training facility. The fee structure is established by the number
of certified firefighters from the participating fire department. The membership cost to
Orange County for FY 2022- 2023 is $158,998.50.

ACTION REQUESTED: Approval of the FY 2022-2023 annual fee payment to
Valencia College Fire Rescue Institute for Invoice #2310 in
the amount of $158,998.50 for membership training
services associated with Interlocal Agreement between
Orange County and Central Florida Fire Consortium.

attachments
c: Byron W. Brooks, AICP, County Administrator






